
-----Original Message----- 
From: Cavan Merski  
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2016 5:29 PM 
To: Avila, Rosemary 
Cc: Michele Rogerson Lynch; Amenity Applewhite; David Carroll 
Subject: 2724 E. 12th postponement 
 
Hi Rosemary - 
 
I'm Cavan Merski the Chair of the Chestnut NPCT.  The Chestnut NPCT seeks a postponement of case SP-
2016-0008C (aka The Lofts at 12th St.) until the 10/25 PC meeting to review the restrictive covenant 
proposed by the owner. 
 
We were sent the document last Tuesday (10/4) but wish to discuss and review as a team before voting 
at our next CNPCT meeting on 10/18.   
 
Michelle Lynch is copied and has agreed to the postpone until 10/25 meeting.  Please let me know if 
there's anything else we should do. 
 
Thanks, 
Cavan Merski 
814-397-9649 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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